
   

 

Freedom of Information Act Request 

Ref: FOI 21-22 44 Date issued: 07 April 2022 

Subject:  Gender Pay Gap Reporting 

Question(s): 
This is an information request relating to the cost of producing an annual gender pay 

gap report. 

 Please include the information for each of the following periods; 2019-20; 2020-21, 

2021-22: 

• The cost of producing each gender pay gap report, including a breakdown of 
the cost such as the number of FTE staff working on the report. This should 
cover the full process of producing the report including research, drafting, 
proof-reading, communications etc. 

• Any internal assessments of the costs and benefits of producing the report 

Response: 

To date, the GLAA has not produced an official Gender Pay Gap Report as we fall 

outside the requirements to report:    

“From 2017, if you are an employer who has a headcount of 250 or more on your 

‘snapshot date’ you must comply with regulations on gender pay gap reporting.” 

(https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/gender-pay-gap-reporting). 

The GLAA’s headcount is below 250.  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fcollections%2Fgender-pay-gap-reporting&data=04%7C01%7CMegan.Bethell%40gla.gov.uk%7C55208f26989c46f1b31008da13d981a6%7Cf24d93ecb2914192a08af182245945c2%7C0%7C0%7C637844122137717704%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ZVVSrYjZkLKScf%2FMJFV9ZoJnIzGVoADnIm6uh%2BZ0sW0%3D&reserved=0

